
Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Monday, July 27, 2015 6:59 AM 
Bob Asher 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Dolly, Ian' 
FW: Yates Humidor State Unit #3 Lightning Strike 
Yates Humidor State Unit 3 7-17-15.docx 

Bob, 

We received this report from SLO on the Humidor Unit 3 Lightning strike. It appears the berm was breached. The OCD 
will require the area outside the lined battery to be addressed. 

Thank you, 

Heather Patterson 
Environmental Specialist 
NMOCD District II 
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101 
Cell (575)703-0228 

From: Dolly, Ian [mailto:idolly@slo.state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 9:03 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Cc: Strang, Dana V. 
Subject: Yates Humidor State Unit #3 Lightning Strike 

Mike and Heather, here's some additional information regarding the YPC Humidor which suffered a lightning strike 
earlier this week. I visited the site on Monday, 7/13 and discovered some PW escaped the berm and made it into the 
pasture. If you have any questions feel free to call. Thank you. 

Ian Dolly 
New Mexico State Land Office 
Carlsbad District Resource Specialist 
idolly@slo.state.nm.us 
Office: 575-885-1323 
Cell: 575-361-4045 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Bob Asher < BobA@yatespetroleum.com> 
Monday, July 13, 2015 10:07 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD; NMSLO 
(Carlsbad/Ion Dolly); NMSLO (Hobbs/Mathew Hagman); Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO 
(Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang) 
IncidentReportingNM; Amber Cannon; Chase Settle; Katie Parker; Tanna Adams; 
Veronica Alvarado 
Release Notification (Humidor 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Yates Petroleum Corporation is reporting a release at the following location (7/11/2015, 10:00 AM). 

Humidor State Unit #3 
30-015-23599 
Section 14, T24S-R27E 
1980 FNL & 960 FWL 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Released: 30 B/PW; Recovered: 30 B/PW. 

Cause of the release was from a lightning strike that hit the produced water tank. The release was contained 
within the bermed and lined battery, all released water was recovered. Vacuum truck(s) were called. 

A Form C-141 with complete information will be submitted. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Office) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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